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St. Patrick’s Junior School, Skerries                        

Hi Boys & Girls!  We cannot wait to see you all soon on 27th August 
and to welcome our new Junior Infant children to St. Patrick’s.  To 

help keep us all safe, some things will be a little different to what we 
are used to.  Don’t worry - We will still get to see all our friends and 

our teachers and have great fun learning new things! 

Your parents and minders 

will not be allowed into the 

school this year.  They will 

bring you to the gate and you 

can wave to them when you 

come through to meet your 

teacher who will be waiting 

for you with a big smile and a 

‘Good Morning!’ 

Washing your hands is so important! We will be 
washing our hands loads of times in school! 
 Before & After we eat. 
 If we sneeze or cough. 
 When we come in from the yard. 
 Before & After we play with activities. 

 
There will also be hand sanitizer for you to use 

every time you come in to your classroom. This will 

help keep our hands extra clean! 

Sharing is Caring!  We all know that!  We are so kind in St.Patrick’s 

Junior School and we always share our toys, colours and pencils.  

But guess what?  Because of this silly Coronavirus we are not al-

lowed to share our things this year! How strange!  We can still 

show kindness in our words and actions though 

and most importantly with our smiles. 

But for this year you need to have your own pen-

cil case with pencils, colours, parer and rubber.  

Don’t worry, teacher will have a few spare things 

if anyone forgets.  Please leave all your toys, 

teddies, trading cards at home to keep them safe. 

Your teachers and helpers will have to wear masks sometimes. Just like the ones your 

parents use when they are going to the shops. You will still recognize them as their very 

kind and smiling eyes will still be showing! 

Have a look at the next page and see if you recognize anyone! 

Welcome back to school everyone!  We can’t wait to see you!! 

We have to be very careful with our 

coughs and sneezes!  Remember 

to cough or sneeze into your elbow 

not your hands!  If you are using a 

tissue then pop it in the bin straight 

away and be sure to wash your 

hands. 



Masked & Mysterious! 

St. Patrick’s Junior School Super Heroes! 




